
Burley Bulletin Board

REALLY URGENT - Please can all Kestrels parents return the swimming consent
forms by Monday 25th March as we need to put the children into ability groups !!



Remember there is a prize for each winner !



New school lunch menus for April to October 2024.

Please note that we come back after Easter on Week 1

These can also be found as photo menus on the school website -

School Meals

https://www.burleyandsopleyfederation.org.uk/page/?title=School+Meals&pid=80




Dear Parents/Carers

A huge THANK YOU to everyone who supported our Great Big Read Preloved Book Fair on Tuesday 5th

March with book donations and contributions to school book fundraising.

Thanks to your fantastic support, Burley Primary School will benefit from…

£340.67 extra books !

By partnering with Pop-Up Bookshop this term, our share of the Community Book Fund totalled £204.67

and families helped top this up by an incredible £136!

Thank you to everyone for helping to replenish our school reading resources and supporting our

wonderful reading culture at school !

CONTINUED BOOK FUNDRAISING…

● You can now continue to contribute to school fundraising 365 days per year by purchasing your

children’s books directly from Pop-Up Bookshop!

● Our school receives an extra £1 in free books for EVERY book you buy! To browse and shop visit:

https://www.popupbookshop.net/shop

● Choose from over 2,000 children’s books online - all books contribute to fundraising!

● Pop-Up Bookshop can order ANY children’s book just for you! For specific book requests, please

contact Vanessa: vanessa@popupbookshop.net or 07932 325193.

● Free home delivery is available for addresses within BH postcode areas.

● To allocate funds to Burley Primary School simply select our school from the dropdown in

checkout.

● You can also find Pop-Up Bookshop trading locally: https://popupbookshop.net/find-us

Happy reading!

Lauren Carey & Fern Giles - English Leads; The Federation of Burley & Sopley Primary School



🌟🎉 Exciting Announcement!🎉🌟

👧🏼 Calling all young football enthusiasts!👧🏼

Join in the fun for Brockenhurst Youth First Girls Football Festival on May 6th at Brockenhurst
Football Club!⚽️🥅

Whether you're a seasoned team player or an individual looking to hone your skills, this festival
has something for everyone! Enjoy skills training, matches, and fantastic prizes up for grabs!🏆
Plus, indulge in delicious food and drink from our food stalls and enjoy family-friendly activities

throughout the day including sports action from the clubhouse!🍔🎈

To secure your spot, register now by clicking the link or scanning the QR code:
https://www.thefootballfestival.co.uk/girlstournament

📲 Don't miss out on this amazing opportunity to celebrate football and fun with the community!
See you there!🎉 #BrockenhurstYouthFirst #GirlsFootballFestival #CommunityFun⚽️🌟

https://www.thefootballfestival.co.uk/girlstournament









